
mcplastersupplies.com.au

Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year

Dear Customers, 

From:

As we approach the end of the year, we would like to take this
opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout the year.
We sincerely appreciate your business and wish you and your loved ones a
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Please note the following closure dates and cut-off times for our
warehouse and office:

Our team at M & C Plaster Supplies wishes you a joyful, safe, and
relaxing holiday. We look forward to seeing and working with you in
the new year. 

The Management and Staff
M & C Plaster Supplies Pty Ltd
240 Normanby Rd South Melbourne 3205
Phone (03) 9362 0214

• Friday, 20 December 2024 will be our last trading day for the year
   ◦The last pick-up will be at 3:00 PM
   ◦The last delivery will be at 1:00 PM

• Our store will close from Saturday, 21 December 2024

• We will return to normal trading hours on 

until Sunday, 5 January 2025

Monday, 6 January 2025 at 6:00 AM


